
GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL  

 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

FARNCOMBE LITTER- PICK 
 
Local residents, including members of the Farncombe Initiative and town councillors, will be getting 

together on Saturday 27th June in the centre of Farncombe to undertake a litter-pick.  Gloves, litter 

pickers and hi viz waistcoats will be provided as will refreshments. More volunteers will be very welcome; 

if you wish to come along and help please meet at Farncombe Day Centre (St John’s Street, GU7 3EJ)  

at 10.00am.  

 

This is litter pick is another of the Farncombe Initiative’s actions designed to improve the village, enhance the 

street scene and  reinforce the Farncombe community identity. 

  

Ends 
 
For more information on this release or for images, please contact: 
 
Suzie Gortler – Godalming Projects Coordinator 
E: projects@godalming-tc.gov.uk 
T: 01483 523575 
 

Release Date – 23 June 2015 
 
 
Notes to Editors: 

The Farncombe Initiative meetings are held once a month at Broadwater Park Community Centre. 
Initiatives already completed are bulb planting, a new Farncombe Village sign, new litter bins and a 
resurfaced pavement area. 
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